
 

 
 

Embassy of India 
Kyiv 
*** 

 
Advisory to all Indian Nationals/Students in Ukraine 

as on 28 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Indian Nationals/Students in Ukraine, 
 

Weekend curfew lifted in Kyiv. All students are advised to make their way to the railway 

station for onward journey to the western parts. Ukraine Railways is putting special trains for 

evacuations. 

 

Kyiv, 28 February 2022 

 
 

 


